
 

 

NOTICE: Expected Delays in Dallas Due to Severe Weather 

 

Dear Business Partner, 
 
The weather forecast for the Dallas,TX area for tomorrow, Thursday, February 3rd is 
freezing rain, snow accumulations and icy road conditions. Many trucking companies 
have already informed to STG Dallas facility that they will not be operating tomorrow. In 
addition to it, most airlines have canceled flights into and out of DFW and all schools in 
the metropolitan area have announced that they will be closed.   
 
STG Dallas is closely monitoring the rapidly approaching severe winter weather and will 
make a determination either later today or early tomorrow morning whether it will be 
operating with reduced staffing on Thursday or if the STG Dallas facility will close due to 
the unsafe weather conditions. 
 
Please advise your clients of potential delays. 


